
Proceedings of the Commissioners 
 

The Sheridan County Board of Commissioners (BOC) convened on July 20, 2021, at the 
County Courthouse. Notice of the meeting was published on the county website 
sheridancountyne.gov.  The meeting was open to the public and a ZOOM connection was also 
available.   Present were Chairman Loren Paul, Commissioners Bruce Messersmith and James 
Krotz, Clerk Sindy Coburn, Treasurer Renee Thies and Assessor Tina Skinner.   
 
Road Superintendent Richard Cross and Mike Jancik discussed the possibility of closing a road 
in T33-R47, sections 17 & 7.  The BOC directed Cross to discuss the possibility with the 
County Attorney. 
 
Cross reported that crews were working to repair washouts in the Extension and Beaver Wall 
area. 
 
The Board of Equalization (BOE) rendered final decisions on Property Valuation Protests heard 
on July 6 & 13. 
 
The next meeting of the BOE and BOC is scheduled for Tuesday, July 27, at 9:00 in the 
Commissioners’ Chambers in the Courthouse and will be open to the public.  The meeting will 
also be available on ZOOM – check the Public Notices page of the county website for meeting 
number and passcode. 
 

The minutes of this and all meetings of the Board of Commissioners will be available to the 
public at the office of the Sheridan County Clerk and online at sheridancounty.ne.gov.  All 
meetings of the Board of Commissioners are held in compliance with Nebraska Open Meetings 
Act and the public is always welcome.  

Submitted by James Krotz 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


